
LOCAL LICENSING FORUM

Aberdeen City Licensing Board Online Consultation – Onsales Overprovision

In addition to the consultation on the Draft Statement of Licensing Policy, The Licensing Board is 
conducting an online survey in respect of onsales overprovision.  The following is a transcript of that 
survey for the purposes of discussion and consideration of a Forum response.  The survey questions 
are as follows:

1) What is your Name?

2) What is your email address?

3) What is your organisation?

4) Do you think the current provision of on-sale premises for each locality as shown as on the 
map is: 
 Too many 
 About right
 Insufficient  
Reasons for Answer with reference to locality:

5) Do you think the current provision of on-sale premises for each locality as shown as on the 
map is: 
 Too many 
 About right
 Insufficient  

Reasons for Answer with reference to locality:

6) In the Board’s current Policy the areas of Belmont Street and Langstane Place/Windmill 
Brae/ Bridge Place were identified as having overprovision. Do you have any comments 
regarding the effects on those localities that overprovision has had? 

Reasons for Answer - please provide evidence:

7) If the Licensing Board determine there is overprovision in either locality, do you think there 
should be any exceptions to the policy under the following licensing objectives:-                      
a) Preventing crime & disorder
b) Securing public safety
c) Preventing public nuisance
d) Protecting and improving public health
e) Protecting children and young persons from harm

Reasons for Answer - please provide evidence:

8) Do you have any other comments on on-sales overprovision? 


